
Kindergarten News October 26,  2020 

This week will be very fun and busy!  Since Friday we will be  
celebrating Halloween we will not have reading homework on 
Thursday. 

Oct. 26th-Oct. 30th     Red Ribbon Week - Dress up days 

                Monday - Crazy Day “It’s crazy to do drugs” (dress crazy) 

                Tuesday – Hat Day “Hats off to drug-free Longhorns” (wear hats) 

                Wednesday – PJ Day “Don’t let drugs ruin your Dreams”                

        (wear pajamas) 

                Thursday – Team Spirit Day “Team up against drugs”  

   (wear favorite team jersey or Longhorn gear) 

                Friday – Boo Day “Scare drugs away” (wear Halloween                 

         costumes) 

On Friday, please make sure that your child is able to remove 
his/her costume to go to the bathroom.  Shoes will also need to 
be comfortable, because we will be walking a lot.   
Your child will need to bring a bag/bucket to hold their treats. 
 

• If you  would like to send treats to our Halloween party, 
please let me know as soon as possible.  

• We will trick-or-treat through our school after our party. 

• We will walk to the football field at 2:45 for our Costume  
Parade. Parents may sit in the stands to watch all elementary 
students in this parade. 

• We will stay at the football field for the HS Pep rally, which 
will be at 3:05.  Students will be dismissed, like a regular day, 
from the front of the school.  

 

Special Points of Interest: 

• Oct. 28               
Jack’ O’ Lan-
tern contest 

• Oct. 30      
Costume       
Parade and 
Party 

• Nov. 6  
Longhorn 
Enrichment 
(another fun 
day) 

• Nov.13     
Student      
Holiday 

• Nov. 23-27 
Thanksgiving 
Holidays 

Today your child 
brought home 
their Texas 

Wonders Reading 
and Writing 

Companion.  This 
is the first of 

several Reading 
and Writing 

Companions that 
your child will 

bring home this 
school year.  
These do not 
need to be  
returned. 

Just a few reminders: 

* Each Monday I post an activity on     

Seesaw. Please help your child stay     

familiar with this program. 

* Your child may and should be using IXL 

and Lexia at home.  At school Lexia is 

buffering a lot.  Therefore, your child has 

been using IXL more frequently.  

 

*New Sight Words are on the Back!!! 


